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WEFG-LD (Facility ID 167606)  

Explanation for Silent STA 

 Joseph Bernstein, Receiver, as current licensee of WEFG-LD, hereby advises that the station was 
taken silent on January 21, 2019 as a result of continuing efforts to obtain access to the equipment with 
which the station had been operating.  Until such time as access issues are resolved, the station has 
been taken silent.  


